
 
 

Hotel Updates: COVID-19 
 

Goodwood Park Hotel stands united with Singapore’s efforts against the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Protecting the safety and well-being of our guests and staff will always be the Hotel’s utmost priority. 

 

In line with Hotel policy and safe management measures (SMM) from 10 October 2022, please be informed: 
 

• Mask wearing is optional for indoor and outdoor settings within the hotel premises. However, we encourage 
all guests to continue exercising personal and social responsibility. 
 

• A maximum of 5 guests are allowed in the Hotel room or inter-accessible Hotel rooms at any one time 
(including registered guests and/or visitors). Only up to 3 registered guests (or up to the room’s maximum 
capacity) are allowed to stay the night after 10pm. Please be informed that room guest(s) may have to bear 
the full cost of cleaning and disinfection of their room(s) which can cost up to S$400, should they test positive 
for COVID-19 at any point during their stay in the hotel. For assistance with bookings or enquiries on 
staycations, please contact Room Reservations. 
 

• As part of sectoral regulations to maintain good hygiene standards, the Hotel’s food handlers will continue to 
wear masks. Guests can choose to enjoy dining experiences in our restaurants, enjoy in-room dining service 
or order delivery to savour our cuisine in the comfort of their homes. 

 
 

 

 
 

Goodwood Park Hotel is proud to be certified as a SG Clean establishment by the 
Singapore Government with our hygiene and sanitation measures officially inspected and 
endorsed by appointed assessors. We are committed to ensuring a safe and clean 
environment for everyone as well as providing peace of mind for our guests’ experience. 
For more information, visit sgclean.gov.sg 

 
Precautionary measures at the Hotel include: 

• Increased frequency of cleaning, disinfection and sanitisation across all areas of the hotel, including high touch 
surfaces like lift buttons and door handles. 

• Hand sanitisers available around the Hotel in public and staff areas, as well as for use at buffet lines.  

• SMM implemented for guests and staff. 

• Wearing of appropriate personal protection equipment by staff with safe workplace procedures in place. 

• Advice on precautionary measures for guests and staff to take for themselves as well to be vigilant and to 
monitor their health at all times. 

 
Goodwood Park Hotel will continue to monitor the situation and may introduce other initiatives accordingly. We thank 
all our guests for their kind understanding and patience during these extraordinary times.  
 
Please find the latest information and advisories on the situation in Singapore at: https://www.moh.gov.sg/covid-19 
Should you have any concerns, please contact us at +65 6737 7411 or email: enquiries@goodwoodparkhotel.com 
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